PUBLIC NOTICE
CAPITAL WORKFORCE PARTNERS, INC.

REQUEST FOR QUOTATIONS
for

JANITORIAL SERVICES
Capital Workforce Partners (herein referred to as CWP) is requesting quotations from qualified companies to provide janitorial services at two American Job Center locations, one in New Britain and one in Manchester, for the period July 1, 2020 through June 30, 2021, with the option of a one-time extension of the contract for an additional one-year period, at the sole discretion of CWP. 
The RFQ will be released February 12, 2020 and will be available for download at the website: www.capitalworkforce.org.  Deadline for proposal submissions is March 9, 2020, no later than 5:00 p.m.

The release of this RFP does not constitute an acceptance of any offer, nor does such release in any way obligate the CWP to execute a contract with any offeror.  CWP reserves the right to accept or reject any or all proposals received or portions thereof. 

